The monthly meeting for the Town of Grant was held February 12th, 2024. All board members were present.

Chairman Mark Dietsche called the meeting to order. Minutes of the January 8th meeting were read. Supervisor Brad Larson made a motion to accept the minutes as read. Supervisor Tim Laufer seconded the motion. Motion carried.

The treasurer's report was given. Motion made by Brad Larson to accept the treasurer's report, seconded by Tim Laufer. Motion carried.

The current county treasurer is leaving by the end of this month. We will look forward to meeting the new county treasurer next month.

There is an initiative to allow home/landowners to install tiny homes on small parcels of land in Dunn County. Grant Township is currently exempt from this initiative due to the farmland preservation zoning.

Chairman Mark Dietsche asked for public comment.

Everyone is grateful for the excellent plowing this winter.

Patrolman's report was given.

Working on patching and brush trimming where needed. It's been a fairly quiet winter so far. Will take inventory of all 6' wide and larger culverts in the township.

The monthly meeting will be held on Monday, March 11th, at 7:30pm.

Bills were audited, approved, and paid.

Brad Larson made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Mark Dietsche. Motion carried.

Roseann Bowe, Clerk